LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 14
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE WHITGIFT STREET
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, to enable new service
connection works to be carried out, the Council of the
London Borough of Lambeth have made an Order the
effect of which will be to temporarily ban vehicles from
entering that section of Whitgift Street which lies between
the western kerb-line of Newport Street and a point 15
metres north-west of that kerb-line.
2. Alternative routes for affected vehicles will be available
via Lambeth High Street, Black Prince Road, Newport
Street and vice versa.
3. The ban will only apply at such times and to such extent
as shall be indicated by the placing of the appropriate
traffic signs.
4. The Order will come into force on 26th September 2022
and will continue for a maximum duration of 18 months (to
allow for contingencies) or until the works have been
completed whichever is the earlier. In practice it is
anticipated that the Order will only remain in force for up to
6 months.
Please note that the original date for the Order coming into
force of 16th September 2022, as advertised on 9th
September 2022, has been postponed due to the passing
of Her Majesty The Queen.
Dated 16th September 2022
Ben Stevens
Highway Network Manager




